JUN 13 1979

Mr. R. E. Blaisdell
Black & Veatch Consuliting
Engineers
P.0. Box 8405
Kansas City, !lissouri 64114
Dear lr. Blaisdell:
Your request for an extension of 30 days to allow an accurate and complete
answer to our request for additicnal information dated April 30, 1979 is

granted. We look forward to your response by the end of June.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
Walter P, Haass

Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management
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